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February 7, 1961

Mr. Jay Taylor
First National Bank Bldg.
Amarillo, Texas

Dear Mr. Taylor:

We have been attempting to contact you for some time, regard-
ing the No. 1 Rediess well in Section 9, T-2N, R-54W.
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It is our understanding that the well has been plugged, but we
have not been advised of the method of plugging.

Will you please fill in a Form 6, copies enclosed, giving details,
and submit at your earliest opportunity?

Very truly yours,

CIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Senior Petroleum Engineer
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